Tax Credit Funding Discrepancy Letter

Dear (enter name)

Tax Credits (Enter Year)

I am sorry that I haven’t been able to get hold of you by telephone, but I need to talk to you, about tax credits.

According to your Employer annual return for the year ended 5 April …(form P35) there seems to be a difference between the money we sent you for tax credit funding and the amount actually paid out.  This could be because

Some of the money belongs to another tax year

Or


Your tax credit funding forms have been totalled incorrectly

Would you please check to see if either of these is the reason for the discrepancy and then give me a call on (enter your direct line).  I will be in the office (enter when).  If we miss each other again you can always leave a message for me between the hours of (enter switchboard hours).  If you either have a mobile or I can call you out of office hours please let me know.

Yours sincerely

